STATE OF PALESTINE MINISTRY OF HEALTH

INTERNATIONAL COOPERATION DIRECTORATE



دولة فلسطين وزارة الصحة الإدارة العامة للتعاون الدولي

October 24, 2018

ICD Ref.No.: 472 /2018

Thanks Letter

Dear Prof. Paola,

The Palestinian Ministry of Health would like to take this opportunity to convey its thanks to you and to all those who contributed their efforts to provide Tahreer hospital Neonatal Care Unit with a portable ultrasound. This significant support will certainly help the Ministry to offer better diagnostic services to neonates and thus to set relevant treatment plans.

We reiterate our words of appreciation and sincerely believe that this fruitful cooperation will continue in future for the benefit of Palestinian patients.

Sincerely,

Dr. Ashraf Abu Mahadi

Director General

International Cooperation Directorate

Ministry of Health

Peretion Offer

Tel: 00972 2826934, Fax: 00972 2826325 Palestine, Gaza Strip, Gaza City

e-mail: icd@moh.gov.ps website: www.moh.gov.ps